
PARKS AD-HOC COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday, June 19, 2024 at 5:30 PM 

Silver Lake Park, Silver Lake Park, N. Daytona Avenue 

and N. 17th Street Flagler Beach, FL 32136 

 

 PRESENT:  Eric Corpening, Bob Cunningham, Tim Davis, Fred Ferrara, Quentin Parker, Jennifer Vaders 

 EX-OFFICIO MEMBERS:  City Manager Dale Martin, CRA Executive Director Caryn Miller 

  

1. Call the meeting to order:  Bob Cunningham called the meeting to order. 

2.   New Business 

a. Veterans Park:  Bob Cunningham was the member representative for Veterans Park.  He 
suggested the following changes to be considered for Veterans Park. 

 Relocate the newer monument from the front of the park toward the entrance on 
Central 

 New picnic tables 

 Weeding needs to be done 

 Putting in flower beds 

 Possibly hiring a landscape company to plant the flower beds 

 Remove the tippy carts, replace with more aesthetically pleasing trash cans 

 Water filling stations  
 

Discussion turned to the Flagler Creates presentation regarding the water feature being 
changed in the park; changing the FPL lights to the same decorative lights within the CRA. 

 
b. Wickline Park:  Jennifer Vaders was the member representative for Wickline Park   She and 

the following changes to be considered for Wickline Park. 

 Shade structure by the playground area 

 Extending the playground area 

 Including a baby swing 

 Adding another slide  

 Remove the rocking ship 

 Adding a Zipline 

 Rubber mulch  

 Benches under the gazebo 

 Cleaning and painting over graffiti on the pavilions 
 

Other suggestions included: 

 Removing the Volleyball Court 

 Using the Volleyball Court area for a skate park equipment, similar to Ralph Carter Park 

 Having one Tennis Court and two Pickleball Courts 

 Redoing the bathrooms 

 Adding a horseshoe pit 



 Bocce Ball Court 

 Water filling station 

 Kayak Launch 

 Replacing signage 
Discussion turned to designing signage that will consistent for each park.   

 

c. Irma and Pal Parker, Sr. Conservation and Preserve:  Tim Davis was the member 
representative for the preserve.  He suggested the following changes to be considered for 
Custer Park. 

 The kayak launch needs to be cleaned up and gravel put in for easier access for kayaks. 
 

Discussion turned to better promotion of the City parks.   
 

Adjournment:  Motion by Erica Corpening to adjourn the meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Kate Settle, MMC 
Deputy City Clerk 

 


